

Dear Neighbor:

While so much feels like it is out of our control, people throughout our community have found their

strength in friends, neighbors, and loved ones.

Throughout this difficult time, we've been working hard to make sure local families and seniors have the resources they need. This summer, we'll be hosting our regular shredding and electronic recycling days — modified to be contactless in order to keep everyone safe.

We're all in this together, and we're here to help. If we can help with any city, county, or state services, please contact the **Madigan-Quinn Service Office** at **773-581-8000**.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Madigan Maty Guinn



Join the MADIGAN-QUINN SERVICE OFFICE for:

Free, Contactless Document Shredding



Saturday, August 1 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. Kennedy High School 6325 W. 56th Street Narragansett Parking Lot

10 a.m. to 1 p.m.

Madigan-Quinn

Service Office

6500 S. Pulaski Road

West Parking Lot

Saturday, September 12

Bring documents that contain your personal information such as old bank statements, tax returns, bills, receipts, outdated medical records, and credit card applications to be safely shredded. Your documents will be shredded while you wait in your car.

Free, Contactless Electronic Recycling

Saturday, August 22 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. Kennedy High School 6325 W. 56th Street Narragansett Parking Lot



Saturday, September 26 10 a.m. to 1 p.m. Madigan-Quinn Service Office 6500 S. Pulaski Road West Parking Lot

You can stay in your car while volunteers take your old electronic devices including printers, TVs, computers, cell phones, and batteries to be safely recycled.

For everyone's safety, all volunteers will wear masks and attendees are encouraged to do so as well.

Attendees are asked to remain in their cars at all events.

For more information, please contact the **Madigan-Quinn Service Office** at **773-581-8000**.

